
School Closure and Delays 

It is the intent of our district to hold school without delay or closure, however, 

safety is of the upmost importance to us.  Severe weather can compromise the 

safety of our students and staff; in those cases a school closure or delay will be 

called.    Announcement of a closure or delay will be made between 5:00 -6:00 

a.m.  In the rare event that a decision can be made the night before, families will 

be notified prior to 10:00 p.m.  In addition to automated announcements local 

news media will be informed. 

There are times when the weather will improve enough for us to hold school if we 

wait two hours. In the event a two hour delay is called the following protocol will 

be used.  

 An automated announcement will be sent in the form of voice 

announcement, text, and email. 

 An announcement will be added to the home page of our website.  

 News media will be notified.   

 All buses will run their normal routes two hours later than usual.  

 Schools will open two hours later.  

 Staff will report two hours later.   

School Closure: 

 An automated announcement will be sent in the form of voice 

announcement, text, and email. 

 An announcement will be added to the home page of our website.  

 News media will be notified. 

 All activities for that day will be cancelled.  
 


